
     

  
              

             
               

              
            
           

           
              
               

          
       

 
 
  

  
  

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: infringement 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 5:58:34 PM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 
I am a semi-retired record producer, having produced several hit records in 

the late sixties for the Monkees, and the Turtles. Royalties from these efforts 
have made it possible for me to "keep the bills paid" to this day, and continue 
writing and creating in various fields. The loss of income from unlawful sales is 
something I am concerned about, because it affects me directly. It is 
important the our government do all it can to protect these intellectual 
works from domestic, and most importantly, overseas piracy. The benefits to 
the U.S. government are not to be overlooked, as most honest folks like myself 
who receive these royalties, are more than willing to pay our taxes. I urge you 
to consider whatever means necessary to effectively police the distribution and 
sale of all intellectual property of U.S. citizens. 

Thanks you, 
Douglas F. Hatlelid 
pka Chip Douglas 
Mt. View, HI 
96771 
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